
Dear Editor,  

Thanks for your revision. We have collected all authors’ replies and combined all of the co-authors’ email responses in this 

document.  

Following the authors’ replies, we all agreed that added Drs Baoyang Hu, Zhaoqian Teng, and Changmei Liu as co-authors in 

our revised manuscript for their help in the molecular experiment and manuscript revision. 

Thanks for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you soon.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jianwei Jiao 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 


